EGA

” Bible Institute & Seminary

Internal Excellence...External Convenience

OPEN TO SERVE YOU!
ANNOUNCEMENT...

We are a DISTANCE LEARNING
College, thus we do not educate students
via classrooms. Therefore we are
prepared to answer your questions and
accept student applications, send and
receive coursework, tuition payments, etc. For our students,
you may still mail in your tuition payments or go online to give
there www.omega.edu

Our staff is working from home so it may take a fews days to
contact you. Appreciate your understanding.

You can call (888) 837-4951 and leave a message and our
staff will return your call. Or you can go to our website and
send a message through our contact us form. You can also
email us a admin@omega.edu - For coursework please use the
email you have been using to send your in coursework.

If you are interested in enrollment contact us as above or
view our website for the programs offered
www.omega.edu

On a personal note: Many of our students are using this time
to catch up on their studies. What a great time to study the
Word of God! There is hope and we shall come through this
with the Lord's help!



https://omega.edu/contact-us/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.omega.edu%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR23e__TM9YQb5hQo2KSRUj-rNXjomYtsMTG55cpvvgmKNZ3RieVu4llqsM&h=AT2Qxh7mhzfNR1VQ1nXgdNtaWqvXLKpv6rAa7X07o1z0Qe3jZOO6Y-Vg1QkbR3b9RLAhTO5AgCAHcowq7jrQIrx_SQcQiurrS3VOd7_PM2kxRym5VFZmcXmJSYzMWQ118XWjvWxdsF6oXEuFgRiOn1B30xikpJtB5Zhe7dItcN0E3JcypVi4-DO7gMj6BxcKs-DLfGxe0VcCjWoXGJc-hKudTAbEvh1_ueoWXSTNX9pYF5isS4LkAqGFXvNBSYNU4fl9TBEHgrHsAN8IUvT6wyRWglH5KRzv_yZSv3hRWTLjBN5cby7e5YjXPBkh_veksIYqM_SUKdC4EkJpoDIRhCaRDxLaR6P54LhofgmJNY_GrcjILPmF3br-xVNPSBSzCqlVroz2bZlSWkqXtduxUmxsouxfaLy4NzoLrdl_xFCXNHb1xIAN268xsoV0z0mmyys5n-Be0-SBlN9zOmBE4WHEL8ix5pEppP92BWqXXH0ugPMZlTCJLNgXGW7sXRKv0JqpXlmLHwFaBnt5QRE-K1GMNEbZ03juicCAwbNr8j_Rvo0mK__mnyR83lg3WreAjiraYWecm4VuTa-PZzWwKrTJdk5qISfNA8Qn_Zu4OB3uYkNmEcT_-qN81W0aIih99w

Thank you for your continued prayers and faithfulness! We are
praying for you and covet your prayers as well. May you and
your family stay safe and have a blessed Easter Season!

GRADUATION CEREMONY NORMALLY HELD IN JUNE IS POSTPONED UNTIL JUNE
2021. More info coming later this year concerning the details for next year.

Connect with us
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https://www.facebook.com/omegaseminary

